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July Newsletter: A Month of Excitement and Learning! 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, we are thrilled to share with you the 

highlights of July, a month brimming with engaging activities, 

joyful celebrations, and valuable learning experiences for our 

students. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our 

school community. Together, we are making a difference in the 

lives of our children. 
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JULY 05, 2024 

Blue Day and Rainy Day Celebration 
 

Our Blue Day and Rainy Day Celebration on 5th 

July was a joyous event filled with fun and 

creativity. The children kicked off the festivities 

with an Umbrella Dance, delighting in twirling 

and dancing under colorful umbrellas. 

 

They then engaged in a Water Squeezing activity, 

enhancing their fine motor skills while enjoying 

the sensory play. Our young artists painted 

beautiful, rain-inspired scenes during the 

Painting session, showcasing their creativity. 

 

A Balancing activity added a playful challenge, as 

children walked a beam while holding umbrellas, 

improving their coordination. The celebration 

concluded with a  Bubble Making session, filling 

the air with laughter and shimmering bubbles. 

 

The event was a wonderful success, bringing 

smiles and memorable experiences to all. 
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JULY 12, 2024 
Health and Hygiene Activity 
 

 Our pre-primary students  participated in a 

highly engaging and educational Health and 

Hygiene Activity. This event was designed to 

instill the importance of cleanliness and healthy 

habits in our young learners, setting a strong 

foundation for their well-being. 

 

Throughout the activity, students learned about 

the significance of personal hygiene through 

fun and interactive sessions. They were taught 

the proper way to wash hands, the importance 

of brushing teeth twice a day, and how to keep 

their surroundings clean. Engaging stories and 

songs about hygiene made these concepts easy 

to understand and remember. 

 

Teachers demonstrated the correct techniques 

for handwashing using soap and water.The 

children enthusiastically participated in these 

demonstrations, eager to show their newfound 

skills. Additionally, they were introduced to the 

concept of germs and how proper hygiene 

practices help prevent illnesses. 

We are proud of their enthusiasm and 

commitment to staying healthy and clean.. 
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JULY 19, 2024 
Sensory Day: An Exciting Exploration 
 

 Sensory Day event on 19 th July for pre- 

primary students was a delightful adventure that 

engaged all five senses. Designed to foster 

sensory development and creativity, the day 

featured various interactive stations. 

 

Sight Station: Children explored bright colors 

and different things around.  

Sound Station:** Students experimented with 

musical instruments and different types of 

sounds. 

Touch Station: Various textures, from soft and 

squishy to rough and bumpy, were explored 

through sensory bins filled with sand, rice, and 

water beads. 

Taste Station: Children sampled a range of 

flavors, learning to identify and appreciate 

sweet, sour, salty, and bitter tastes. 

Smell Station: Aromatic jars with scents like 

lavender and lemon enhanced their smell 

awareness. 

 

Each station was designed to be both 

educational and enjoyable, encouraging 

students to describe their experiences and share 

with peers. Sensory Day was a tremendous 

success, leaving our young learners with a 

deeper understanding and appreciation of their 

senses. We look forward to more such enriching 

experiences in the future. 
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JULY 26, 2024 
Sensory Day: An Exciting Exploration 
 
Our young artists of Pre Primary showcased 

their creativity in a vibrant Painting 

Competition. The theme was "Nature's 

Wonders," and the students impressed 

everyone with their   colorful artworks. The 

event fostered artistic expression and a 

deeper appreciation for the beauty of the 

natural world. 

 Congratulations to all participants for their 

fantastic efforts and to the winners for their 

outstanding pieces! 
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JULY 27, 2024 
Parent Workshop on Phonics: Empowering Home 
Learning 
 

Royal Oaks World School conducted a 

successful Parent Workshop on Phonics, 

aimed at equipping parents with the tools 

and knowledge to support their children's 

early literacy skills at home. The workshop 

provided a comprehensive overview of 

phonics, emphasizing its importance in 

developing reading and writing abilities in 

young learners. 

 

During the session, our expert educators 

explained the fundamentals of phonics, 

including the relationship between letters 

and sounds, blending sounds to form 

words, and segmenting words into 

individual sounds. Parents were introduced 

to various phonics techniques and activities 

that can be easily incorporated into daily 

routines to reinforce learning. 

 

Interactive demonstrations showcased effective strategies for teaching phonics, such as 

using flashcards, engaging in phonics games, and reading aloud with children. Parents had 

the opportunity to ask questions and participate in hands-on activities, gaining practical 

experience and confidence in applying these methods at home. 

We look forward to hosting more workshops in the future, continuing to support our 

community in fostering a love for reading and learning.  
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JULY 30, 2024 

International Tigers Day Celebration: Roaring Fun 
and Learning 

In celebration of International Tigers Day, our pre- 

primary students dove into an exciting day of 

tiger-themed activities. They learned about tiger , 

food and their features.  

 

Students also got creative by making tiger craft 

and stripes during a fun craft activity. To cap off 

the day, they shared fascinating facts about tigers 

with their peers: 

- Unlike most big cats, tigers love water and are 

excellent swimmers. 

- A tiger's roar can be heard up to two miles away. 

- Each tiger has a unique pattern of stripes, like 

human fingerprints. 

- Tigers are solitary animals and prefer to hunt 

alone. 

 

Our International Tigers Day celebration was a 

roaring success, sparking curiosity and a love for 

wildlife in our young learners. 


